
 

 August 1, 2017  
 

 Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

It is time to think about returning to school ready for the challenges and exciting 
opportunities that a new school year can offer.  We hope that everyone has had an 

enjoyable summer.  
 

We would like to welcome all of our returning and new students to St. Catharines 
Collegiate for the 2017 -2018 school year. A special welcome is extended to our 

incoming Grade 9ôs as they join our Collegiate Saints family. 
 

Collegiate is one of the most diverse and engaging schools in St. Catharines, offering a 
wide range of programs to suit every learning style and interest. We also have a long 

tradition of excellence in extra -curricular activities from sports and clubs to skills 

competitions and drama and musical performances.  
 

The staff at Collegiate is looking forward to working with all of our students in the 
upcoming year and helping your child reach his/her full learning potential. In this 

brochure, you will find all of the information needed for registration and the school 
year startup. If you have any questions about our programs or your studentôs 

progress, please feel free to contact us so we can work together.  
 

Tammy Zonneveld       Angela McClary       Jessica Folino     Linda Oliverio  
        Principal         Vice -Principal           Vice -Principal        Vice -Principal

              Semester 1       Semester 2  

    YELLOW SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION:  
 

           Students are eligible for transportation if they attend their home              

                         School and  their residence is greater than 2.5 kilometres away.   
                         Students are also eligible for transportation if they attend a school other  

 than their home school, for a Board -approved program, and their residence is greater than 2.5 
kilometres away.  Detailed information is available at www.nsts.ca . Bus information for 
students will be available on August 21, 2017 by logging into the secure parent portal at 

www.nsts.ca, then enter your childôs OEN number which can be found on their report card.  
Information will NOT  be mailed home.  

HOUR REPUBLIC & COMMUNITY HOURS:  
 

We encourage students to fulfill the 40 hour community involvement requirement as early as 

possible in their high school career. The DSBN is now using an online system, ñ�+�R�X�U���5�H�S�X�E�O�L�F�´ 
for students to submit and track Community Involvement Hours. Your child can access the 

link through the e - learning portal on our website.  

PROGRESS REPORT DATE S:  
 

October 10, 2017  

March 9, 2018  

PICTURE DAY:  
 

Picture Day will be on Monday, September 18, 

2017 .  More information about the photo packages will 
be available in September.  

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS:  
 

Semester 1 Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held on October 12, 2017 and on March 22, 

2018 during Semester 2.  An invitation is extended to all parents and guardians to attend. 
This will give you an opportunity to meet your childôs teacher and discuss their progress. 

 

School information and events can be found on our website at www.collegiate.ca .  You can 
also follow us on Twitter @SCCSaints . 

http://www.nsts.ca/

